
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
    

               
The Savola Group announces  

 
The end of the creditors' objection period related to 

the Capital Reduction with no objections received  
during the announced period 

 
Further to Savola`s Group announcement dated 

26/09/2024, 28/10/2024 regarding the creditors’ 
objection period related to the Company’s Capital 
Reduction, the Company would like to announce that 
the creditors' objection period related to the Capital 
Reduction was ended on 11/12/2024. In this respect, 
the company also confirms that it did not receive any 
objections from creditors during the announced 
objection period. 
 

Noting that the Savola Group will hold its 

Extraordinary General Assembly related to capital 
reduction and the distribution of its entire stake 

of 34.52% in Almarai Company to Savola’s 
eligible shareholders (the Significant transaction) 

 

on Thursday, 12/12/2024 at 6:30PM, 
corresponding to 11/06/1446  

as announced earlier .  
 

 
 

 


